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Meeting Minutes 
November 1, 2017 
 
Attendees:  18 Jerry Braunberger, Mike Glass, Bert Jacobson, DaWayne Kerbs, Sandi Lynch, Bonnie 
Mueller, Hope Mueller, Jim Mueller, Karl Mueller, Dan Mullin, Keith Olsen, Licia Shultz, Peggy Steck, 
Tim Steck,  Patty Walters, Russ Walters, Bren Wamsley, Lorin Wamsley 
 
President, Bert Jacobson called the meeting to order at 7:01 pm. 
Secretary, Bren Wamsley read the September 6th meeting minutes.  They were approved as read. 
Treasurer, Jim Mueller presented the Treasurers’ report and it was approved as presented. 
 

Old Business 
 

Venue Update 
Lorin Wamsley provided the following update:   He had made contact with the Douglas County 
Speedway President, and was told there will be a new President November 1st.  Lorin has a 
call in to the new President and will continue to follow up. Lorin plans on having the information 
we need from Douglas County Speedway and LCC by the December meeting. 

Banquet Update 
Bren Wamsley announced we are ready for the banquet and have 87 people registered.  We 
plan on having a fun time. 

Generator Update 
Jerry Braunberger reported he has been watching Craig’s list for a deal.  He recommends we 
purchase a new one.  A motion was made, seconded, and passed. 

Radio Update 
Bonnie Mueller stated we could purchase 10 5W Kenwood radios (not a new version) for 42.50 
each.  We would still need speaker mics and the radios would have the required range for the 
hillclimb.  A license would need to be purchased as well.  A motion was made to purchase the 
radios, mics, and license.  It was seconded and passed. 

2018 Proposed Event Dates 
Bren Wamsley reviewed the updated proposed 2018 event dates.  A couple of dates may need 
to be changed depending on availability of the LCC and Douglas County Speedway venues.  
Bren will make identified changes and we will review again at the December meeting.  .   

2017 Donations 
Bonnie Mueller reviewed the donations made year to date.  Food for Lane County has 
received 790.00 and Oakridge Fire Department 1000.00.  It was decided we would also donate 
200.00 to Candlelighters, 100.00 to the Guide Dogs, and an additional 150.00 to Food for Lane 
County. 

Card Signing 
Bren Wamsley purchased a get well card for Cindy Lee.  It was passed around to sign.  The 
club donated 250.00 towards her recovery and others included checks as well.  Bert Jacobson 
will deliver the card. 

Road Cleanup Reminder 
Bonnie Mueller reminded everyone that Road Cleanup is scheduled for Saturday, November 
11th HWY 58 Milepost 1-3.  Meet at the old Texaco Station 9:00 am. 
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New Business  

 
Club Officer Dues 

Bonnie Mueller announced that club officers must have 2018 dues paid no later than 
IceBreaker. 

2018 Calendar  
Tim Steck announced he is looking for theme ideas for the 2018 calendar.  The calendars will 
be ordered on February 10th.   

Donor 
Jerry Braunberger asked if we could honor our money donor at the banquet.  He was looking 
at bringing a bouquet of flowers.  

Electronic Newsletter Release 
 Jim Mueller will produce the newsletter November 13th. 
  
Adjourn Meeting 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:13 pm 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Bren Wamsley 

 

 
Homework Assignments 

 

News Articles will be written by the following individuals and are submitted to Bren Wamsley no later 
than the first Friday following the monthly meeting. 
 
 
NOV Bren Wamsley DEC Jerry Shultz  JAN Bonnie Mueller  
FEB Russ Walters  MAR Hope Mueller  APR     
MAY    JUN    JUL 
 
 
All – Saturday, November 4, Year End Awards Banquet, Valley River Inn 
All – Saturday, November 11, Road Cleanup HWY 58 Milepost 1-3 
All – Saturday, January 13, Bonnie and Jim Mueller’s Home 
Bert Jacobson – Deliver get well card to Cindy Lee 
Bonnie Mueller – Complete purchase of radios, mic, and license 
Jerry Braunberger – Revise Inventory List 
Jerry Braunberger – Purchase generator 
Lorin Wamsley – Douglas County Speed way  
Lorin Wamsley - LCC 
 
 
 
 


